
 

 

Issue Number 10 
3rd September 2021 

DIARY  DATES 
SEPTEMBER 

Wednesday 8th 
 Triskills R-2 

 Festival of Music Rehearsal 
& Performance  

 

Thursday 9th 
R U OK Day 
 

Monday 13th 
Governing Council Mtg 7pm 
 

Wednesday 15th 
Triskills R-2 
 

Friday 17th 
Assembly 9am 
 

Tues 21st & Wed 22nd 
School Musical 
‘Alice in Wonderland’ 
 

Friday 24th 
LAST DAY OF TERM 
EARLY DISMISSAL 
2:15pm 
 

 
 
 

Dear Families, 
 

The term is quickly flying by.  Students in years 2-7 have started their PAT Maths, 

Reading and Spelling tests this week. Over the next couple of weeks we will 

complete the tests, analyse the results, and determine next steps for learning. 

As a school we look for individual student growth as well as cohort data to 

help determine our next actions for Site Improvement Planning. This year is our 

first year of including PAT Spelling as we refine our Spelling for writing 

practices—one of our Site Improvement Actions. 

Parent teacher interviews have been a great success and I would like to 

acknowledge the work of our staff in contacting parents and showing 

flexibility working outside of week 5 times to ensure the needs of all parents 

were met. This has taken considerable time and planning to support the 

success of our students in setting goals for their learning and their next steps. 

Book Week was a huge success and we enjoyed the culmination of the 

activities with the Book Week dress up parade with students and staff taking 

on the theme of ‘New Worlds, Old Worlds and Other Worlds’. We were lucky 

enough to hear from 3 visiting authors who spoke about their work and shared 

their published books. A big thank you to Suzi who works in our library 

continually updating the books for our students to read and to our volunteer 

Margaret who has covered many books for us over the years. 

Thank you to parents for donating books to the student organised book sale. 

$630 was raised for the Indigenous Literacy Foundation and left over books 

have been donated to the Rotary Club. 

Facilities— Our toilet refurbishment is well under way with fixtures, flooring and 

paint colours all decided. Works will begin during the school holidays and will 

continue into the first week of term 4. Students will utilise the Gym toilets and 

Mulberry Hall toilets during this time. Students can look forward to a brighter, 

fresher, renewed toilet block. 

Sports Day was a sensational day and although a little warm and windy we all 

got into the spirit with our opening ceremony followed by health hustle, team 

cries and activities. Students really enjoy the races and team activities finishing 

with the relays. Thank you to Joe and Connor for their organisation and to 

Enjoy Bakery for supporting our school again. 

The final scores on the day were 

Para—1138      Barossa—1139    Warren-1147 and congratulations to our 

winning team Millbrook with a score of 1158. A very tight finish. 

Festival of Music—we look forward to our year 6/7 choir students’ 

performance next Wednesday at The Entertainment Centre.  

We hope you all get to spend some time with your tired students over the 

Students Free Day, Friday and School Closure Day, Monday. 
Kind regards, 

Melissa 
  
 

   
 

 

 
 
 

 

You can contact us: 
Telephone:  8362 4666 
Email:dl.0131.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Web:  www.norwoodps.sa.edu.au 

Department of Education and 
Child Development T/A South 
Australian Government Schools 
 

Proud Sponsor of  
Mulberry Hall 

 
 
 
 

Monday 6th 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 

DAY 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to the families who have been 

bringing in their bread tags for this very 

worthwhile cause.  The response has 

been wonderful! 

Bread tags can still be dropped in to the 

collection box in the front office…..keep 

them coming!  



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Disclaimer 
Please be aware that the school does not endorse the external activities and organisations advertised  

in our newsletters—information is shared in good faith.  
Parents should exercise due diligence when determining their child’s involvement. 



 

 


